## MEETING NOTES

**OMS PTO** 

November 14, 2019 9:15am

Meeting Location: PTO Room

## **Board Members**

Genavieve Burbas, President Candice Feiner, Vice President

Kris Haselton, Treasurer Cheryl Verbeke, Secretary

Introductions-Attendees-Karlie Sawdon, Genavieve Burbas, Kris Haselton, Dacia Beazley and Cheryl Verbeke

Parent-Teacher Conference Dinner. Rescheduled for next Monday. We still have enough food on the sign-up genius. The OX is still going to make pasta. Donations so far are \$148 through Paypal and that is also close to the amount The OX is going to charge us.

December Teacher Event – Lunch for staff on December 11th from 11 to 1. Setup at 10:30. Soup and salads provided. Sign-up genius being sent out. We are also going to send out a list of favorite items for staff members to make gift giving easier for families. Kris Haselton will work with Dacia Beazley to create the document and then Dacia Beazley will request staff to fill in their favorite cookie, drink, snack and hobby. Kris Haselton will post it online for OMS families.

Santa Gift Shop – December 16-20 at lunchtime. Need volunteers to sign-up to assist. Genavieve Burbas will purchase the rest of the items needed to sell.

Treasurer's Report-reviewed budget. Starting balance \$10,183.86. Ending balance \$10,344.63.

PTO Fundraising – Box Tops/Kroger Rewards/Coke Rewards/Amazon Smile-Winners of contest are 6-Kmiec and Gibbons; 7-Rowe and Hsu; 8-Roop and Gray. Winners get donuts and cider in their classroom on November 18<sup>th</sup>.

Principal's Report-Ms. Beazley shared stories of the 8th grade Washington DC trip and Lansing trip. Great times were had by all. EDP – Educational Development Plans will be created for 7th grade the first week of December and 8th grade will create their EDP's the second week of December. On November 21st and 22nd high school students will be at OMS to explain career awareness and to encourage middle school students to begin thinking about their future. Noviance was discussed and how it will assist students in learning about career options, as well as, identify each student's strengths.

Submitted by Cheryl Verbeke, OMS PTO Secretary